
Fall is almost here…
and so is flu season.

We are sending a reminder to all parents of our teenage patients that the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) recommends that teens get the flu vaccine every year.

Please contact the office at [insert number] to schedule your teen’s appointment. Based on their age and medical records, we can discuss other vaccinations that may be needed as well. More information is also available at 
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/who/teens. 
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